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Dear Students, 

 

We hope this email finds you safe and well. 

 

As stated in the earlier announcement on Learning and Teaching Arrangement for AY2021/22 

issued on 12 October 2021, unless otherwise announced due to new situations following 

advice from CHP and/or EDB, all classes will continue to be conducted face-to-face on 

campus in Semester 2. For students who are required to serve compulsory testing or mandatory 

quarantine notice and requirements, special assistance would be provided to support learning. 

 

Arrangements for Students Subjected to Compulsory Testing/Mandatory Quarantine 

 

Individuals subjected to compulsory testing or mandatory quarantine as required by the Hong 

Kong Government should not enter campus premises until all required test(s) has/have been 

done and negative notification of the last test required has been received.   Students who find 

themselves in such circumstances are required to inform the institutes via email (covid-

19@cihe.edu.hk), and submit the following information/documentation: 

 

I. Name 

II. Student ID 

III. Programme studied 

IV. Year level 

V. Official Notification(s) issued by the HKSAR Government requiring 

compulsory testing/mandatory quarantine, such as: 

a. Compulsory Testing Notice (強制檢測公告) or; 

b. Screen capture photo of “LeaveHomeSafe” Exposure Notification 

VI. Date(s) of compulsory testing as required by HKSAR Government and/or; 

VII. Start + End dates of mandatory quarantine  

 

The Registry will review the submitted information upon receipt.  If deemed appropriate, the 

Registry will issue an approval document certifying the student’s eligibility for seeking 

alternative teaching arrangements during a specified period (‘the approved period’).  During 

the approved period, students will be responsible for informing relevant teachers of their 

situation and for seeking appropriate alternative teaching arrangements.  Students should 

not enter campus premises during the approved period.   

 

After the approved period has elapsed, students are required to submit proof of a 

negative test result via email (covid-19@cihe.edu.hk) before re-entry into campus premises 

is permitted.   
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Campus Hygiene and Precautionary Measures 

 

Considering the latest developments of the COVID-19 pandemic in Hong Kong, CIHE and 

CBCC will implement the measures detailed below to safeguard the health and safety of the 

students and staff.  This is to ensure potential disruption to learning and teaching activities is 

kept to a minimum level.  Please note that students will be refused entry into the campus if 

they fail to fulfill the following requirements: 

 

No. Effective Date Measures 

1.  24 JAN 2022 onwards To be eligible for entry into campus premises, students must produce 

proof of: 

• Having received at least one dose of COVID-19 vaccine or; 

• A valid negative test result for COVID-19 obtained within 

7 days prior to the date of entry1. 

2.  24 FEB 2022 onwards To be eligible for entry into campus premises, students must produce 

proof of: 

• Having received at least one dose of COVID-19 vaccine or; 

• For individuals who have been exempted from vaccination 

arrangements due to medical reasons by the approval of the 

institutes, a valid test result for COVID-19 obtained within 

3 days prior to the date of entry1. 

3.  24 MAR 2022 onwards To be eligible for entry into campus premises, students must produce 

proof of: 

• Having received at least two doses of COVID-19 vaccine 

or; 

• For individuals who have been exempted from vaccination 

arrangements due to medical reasons by the approval of the 

institutes, a valid test result for COVID-19 obtained within 

3 days prior to the date of entry1. 

 

To conclude, we will continue to critically monitor the COVID-19 pandemic situation in Hong 

Kong and will review measures implemented continuously to best safeguard the health and 

safety of our students and staff.  We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

With best wishes, 

Registry 

 

 

 

 1 Please refer to nCoV-91 Arrangements for the Commencement of the New Academic Year 2021/22 issued on 17 August 2021 for details 

regarding accepted methods of testing for COVID-19.   


